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May 8, 1980

Mr. Paul S. Davis
8737-18 Langdon Avenue IN RESPONSE REFER
Sepulveda, CA 91343 TO F0IA-80-202

Dear Mr. Davis:

This supplements my previous letter to you dated April 28, 1980, which
responded to your letter dated April 8,1980.

.

In my April 28, 1980 letter to you, I listed in Appendix A, item 5, a
document identified as "SECY 77-79" which I have just learned was listed
in error. .I have been advised that this document does not relate to the
subject of your F0IA request.

Sin erely..

. M. Felton, Director

Division of Rules & Records
Office of Administration
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